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This bill is good for all Oregonians. I believe you should be a citizen of this country to 

vote and have proper ID to prove it. Why would anyone want someone who isn't a 

citizen of this country to help make decisions. The possibility of fraud through mail in 

voting is too great. Thank you. 


